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UNION PRINTING
Unions around the country often have products printed for their members. Whether they 
are sold by the union or given away at meetings and conventions, they all should have 
one thing in common: the union “bug.” The Union Label and Service Trades Department, 
AFL-CIO, frequently receives requests for a list of union printers and providers of 
promotional products. 
YOU CAN USE THE FOLLOWING RESOURCES TO FIND UNION PRINTERS:

• www.cwaprintshops.com — website that allows you to submit a request for a bid 
from union vendors for printing, embroidery, silk screening, engraving and other 
promotional products. The site is run by the Printing, Publishing and Media Workers 
Sector-CWA (PPMWS). 

• www.Alliedlabel.org — a database of GCC and CWA union printers that allows you to 
search by city, state, or even label number to find a printer near you. 

• Other unions, including the International Union of Painters and Allied Trades 
(IUPAT), United Auto Workers (UAW), and International Association of Machinists and 
Aerospace Workers (IAMAW), can print with a union label.

LOOK FOR THE UNION “BUG” ON 
YOUR PRINTED MATERIALS




